Patrick: I got the PA material but it did not answer my question. Geo

Original Message:

From: Patrick Gubbins@blm.gov
Date: Tue, 18 Mar 2008 09:49:34 -0400
To:

Subjétt: Re: Cal Desert exluded from NLCS legislation

George - I just back in the office today so I am sorry that I am just
getting back to you. George someone from Public Affairs and Legs and Regs
will be getting with you to provide you with your requested information.

Take care,

Patrick

To
<patrick Gubbins@blm.gov>
03/14/2008 09:10 cc
PM
Subject
Cal Desert exluded from NLCS
Please respond to legislation

Patrick: You told me why the Cal Desert was excluded from the NLCS
legislation but would you send me a couple of short paragraphs explaining
why this is the case please? Part of the answer was the huge amount of
solar energy installations already in place and the potential for more.
Right? Thanks, George

George Lea, President

Public Lands Foundation

PO Box 7226

Arlington, VA 22207

Fax- 703-821-3490
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